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Voting in a Maine election is a privilege and a right for Maine residents who are 
citizens of the United States. To ensure election validity requires adherence to logical 
rules and procedures that ensure elections are not compromised by cheating or 
allowing non-residents and non-citizens to vote. To receive a valid photo ID, one 
must provide relevant documentation to substantiate the claim to residency and 
citizenship and the Secretary of State must not subvert this process by issuing photo 
ID’s to those without the right to participate in elections. I urge the passing of LD 
1149 and all other relevant legislation to restore public trust in the validity of Maine 
elections and I support Voter ID for ME which reflects the will of a majority of 
authorized Maine voters who are citizens. Please pass LD 1149. 
Respectfully 
Jill Folsom
alfred ME


